
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek       Meeting Date: 4/29/2025 

 

Title: Proposal from Ontech Systems to complete a Cyber Security Audit.  

 

Issue: Does the Village Board authorizing contracting with OnTech Systems to complete a cyber 

security audit of the Village’s network system?  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

OnTech Systems is a vendor of the Cities Village Mutual Insurance Company (CVMIC), the 

Village’s insurance company.  

 

CVMIC provides a 50% grant to members to complete a Cyber Security Audit of internal and 

external assets.  The cost to complete the Vulnerability scan is $6,000.  CVMIC would pay 

$3,000. 

 

Additional services include Penetration Test, Security Awareness Training and Security 

Assessment test of users for $8,150.  CVMIC has a risk reduction grant that the Village is 

eligible for up to $7,000.  Village share of this cost could $1,150.   

 

Not knowing if a Cyber Security scan was ever completed, Village staff feel the time is right to 

make sure the Village will not face a ransomware attack.  On-Tech would with the Village’s 

current IT vendor Corporate Network Solutions.   

 

Budget Impacts: Total cost to the Village- $4,150 – Gen Admin- Service Contracts, CVMIC 

would cover $10,000 in grant proceeds.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve proposal with OnTech Systems to complete a Cyber 

Security Audit of the Village’s IT assets for $14,150.  

 

Attachments: 

 

OnTech Systems proposal  


